
If St. Joseph’s and St. Mary’s are closed due to CUPE labour dispute

Students are being advised to bring home their belongings and devices in case 
schools are closed beginning Monday November 21, 2022.  

If your student requires a device, please speak directly to the school.

Older students (grades 7, 8 and High School) can drop into the Youth Centre if 
they would like a space to work.

While schools are closed, if your student wants to meet with one of our Teaching 
Assistants to get assistance, please contact the Education Department and we will 
arrange a meeting time.

Contact: Janice Mason, Education Clerk to arrange a teaching assistant meeting

Phone: 519-797-2781 x 1120  email: Janice.mason@saugeen.org
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